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Congratulations Miss Allen! 
Congratulations to Miss Allen, our 

Kindergarten teacher, who was surprised 

with a $250 "One Class at a Time Grant" 

from Dr. Grubaugh with Grubaugh 

Orthodontics! She is excited to use this 

money to add flexible seating to her classroom!  
 

MSU Guest Speaker 
Last Friday, we welcomed a guest speaker, 

Tyler Derr from  Michigan State University. 

He is a PhD student in the Computer 

Science and Engineering program at MSU. 

Tyler discussed a wide range of topics 

including computer programming, artificial 

intelligence, friend/item recommendation on sites such as 

Facebook/Amazon.  He did a great job stimulating some 

interest for students to pursue a STEM related career.  

Our Savior Lutheran  
School News 

January 
21 No School (MLK day) 

26  PTL Family Dance 

27 Worship @ 8 & 10:45am  
 Christ Connections &  
 Congregation Meeting  
 @ 9:30am 
 National Lutheran Schools 
 Week begins (see back) 

 

 

“Getting To Know You”  

Mrs. Kate List 
 

What is your role at Our Savior?  
I teach 5th grade (all subjects) and 8th grade science.  
 

When did you decide to become a teacher?  
I decided to become a teacher my Junior year of  

college. I was studying to become some sort of a doctor or scientist  
but realized - with the help of my father and Chip May (Camp  
Director at Camp Arcadia) - that I had a gift working with youth,  
and I loved it! So, I decided to switch to the School of Education and 
pursue a career teaching science and other subjects.  
 

What is your favorite subject to teach? Why?  
I love teaching science because it allows students to be “hands on and 
minds on”. Science is real, exploratory, and fun!  

February 
1 Student Talent Show 

2 Theological Conference 

3 Worship @ 8 & 10:45am  
All School Choir Sings 
Christ Connections &  
Adult Bible Study @ 9:30am 

7 Early Childhood & 
Kindergarten Open House 

15 K-8 No School 
Pre-K AM & PM in session 

18 No School/Offices closed 

19 5-8 Grade Ski Trip 

 



VISION & HEARING TESTING 

Grades PK-7 will be having their annual hearing & 

vision testing done by Barry Eaton Health Dept. on 

Monday, Jan. 28th.  If your child wears glasses they 

should be sure to bring them that day. 
 

WINTER BLAST - SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 9TH - 4-7PM 

@ Messiah Lutheran in Holt 

6th-8th Graders are invited to join other Mid-Michigan 

Lutheran Churches for a night of activities and fun!   

$5 at the door.  Please contact Dave Wright to let  

him know if you student can make it at 

dwright@oursaviorlansing.org. 
 

PTL FAMILY DANCE/FUN NIGHT: BEACH PARTY! 

Saturday, January 26th, 6pm-7:30pm 

Join us to kick off Lutheran Schools Week. Tickets 

available at the door: $5/person or $20/family 
 

MAKE YOUR AUCTION RESERVATIONS TODAY!  

Saturday, March 2 at 4:30pm   

tickets are $40/person or $80/table of 8. Reserve your 

spot at the front desk or at oursaviorlansing.org/

auction. Donations of new items, services, etc are 

needed!  Contact Becky Grocki to make a donation 

or with questions at bgrocki@oursaviorlansing.org. 
 

WELCOMING THE KHUMALO’S 

Our Savior is welcoming Pastor Mandla Khumalo, his 

wife Lindie, and grandson Nklage to Lansing! They 

arrive February 3 for a 1-2 year missionary stay. Pastor 

Khumalo is from Middelburg, South Africa His 

grandson Nklage will be in Miss Allen’s Kindergarten 

class. If you would like to welcome this family with gift 

cards to Walmart or Meijer, please stop into the front 

desk to purchase through scrip or drop off a card. We 

are excited to welcome these dear friends!  
 

DEDICATION OF MARTIN LUTHER HIGH SCHOOL 

Everyone is welcome to attend the dedication of 

Martin Luther High School’s newly renovated facility 

(formerly Plymouth Congregational Church) on 

Sunday, January 27, at 3 p.m. Organist is our own John 

Horak. MLHS is located at 2001 E Grand River Ave, 

Lansing, 48912. The high school is operated by an 

association of LCMS Lansing churches, of which Our 

Savior is a contributing member.  
 

FOOD BANK NEEDS 

The Food Bank is in need of personal care items such 

as trash bags, shampoo, hand soap, toothpaste and 

deodorant.  Any donations may be dropped off in the 

Church Lobby under the “Food Bank” sign. 
 

FREE PIANO 

We have a free piano available.  If you are interested, 

please contact John Horak at 882-8665 or 

jhorak@oursaviorlansing.org 

 

 

oursaviorlansing.org  • 517.882.3550 

HOT LUNCH TIDBIT  

  Super Snack options - 100 calories or less 
Crackers with Cheese 

 

Choosing whole-grain 

crackers is the key.  The 

fiber will keep you feeling 

full between meals, and 

the cheese provides 

protein and calcium.  To 

stay under 100 calories, cut up one slice of 

low fat cheese and split over three crackers 


